SOUTH STREETS 4TH ANNUAL
CEREAL DRIVE & DOMINO RUNI!

THROUGHOUT THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY, WE WILL BE
COLLECTING BOXES OF CEREAL TO DONATE TO AN
AMAZING ORGANIZATION; HELPING MAKES YOU HAPPY!
IF YOU WISH TO PARTICIPATE, PLEASE SEND
UNOPENED BOXES OF CEREAL IN WITH YOUR CHILD.
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!

(LAST YEAR WE GENEROUSLY RECEIVED 1,000 BOXES & OUR DOMINO
RUN MADE IT AROUND THE SCHOOL...HOW FAR CAN WE GET IT TO RUN
THIS YEAR??? CLICK THE QR CODE TO CHECK OUT LAST YEAR'S RUN!
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